
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 26, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 625 
RE: Per Diem Relief Due To UPRR Embargo - Update 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The UPRR Embargo on Intermodal service to and from the Los Angeles Basin 
has NOT been lifted yet. UP is running limited service over the affected route 
and PACER STACKTRAIN continues to operate under an allocation system. 
  
Pacer Stacktrain would like to affirm with our customers that we will provide per 
diem relief for delays caused by this embargo as outlined in Stack Facts #623 
sent out on 1/21/05. 
 
In particular we want to encourage our customers to pick up empty 
equipment now for loading to begin providing capacity to their customers to 
use under the allocation process and in preparation for the unrestricted 
opening of the rail system. 
 
Empty equipment picked up now through the day the embargo ends will be 
granted additional free days. 
 
The additional free days will consist of all days while the embargo 
remains in effect plus an additional 3 free days beyond normal free time. 
 
The ramps that are eligible to receive this per diem relief are as follows: 
 
East Los Angeles  
Chicago – Global 1, Global 3 
Global Gateway South  
Kansas City  
City of Industry 
Dupo/St. Louis  
ICTF – San Pedro  
Omaha/Council Bluffs  
On-dock facilities - Long Beach  
Denver  
Salt Lake City 
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CSX Northeast points – Kearny, Harrisburg, Baltimore, Portsmouth, Norfolk, 
Springfield, and Worcester  
 
The above mention relief only applies to loads tendered to us for 
movement over the embargoed corridor. 
 
If you have questions regarding this announcement, please contact your local 
Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative. 
 


